
Advisory: Vessel status of PS3 service vsl CONTI CONTESSA 0117E at Nsa (including 

Export Cut off)   

   

Customer Advisory # MUM/2023-2024/650

     

          04th March 2024     

Dear Valued Customers,                            

We have been given to understand that PS3 service vessel CONTI CONTESSA 0117E arrival has 

been revised at Nhava Sheva due to berthing congestion at Los Angeles, Oakland, Tokyo, 

Shanghai & Singapore. Please note the vessel is expected to arrive at Nhava Sheva on 09th March 

2024 & Pipavav on 11th March 2024.    

               

Please note export gate cut off details for Dry & Reefer containers ex Nhava Sheva (GTI         

Terminal):                     

Dry Gates Opening                              : 05th March @ 0200 hrs                     

Reefer Gates Opening                         : 07th March @ 0200 hrs                     

Gates Closing (CY Cut-off)                  : 09th March @ 0200 hrs                     

Gates Closing for Reefer (Cut off)       : 09th March @ 0200 hrs                     

S/bill and TR Hand over Cut-off           : 09th March @ 0200 hrs                          

SI Cut off for US ports                          : 06th March @ 1700 hrs      

SI Cut off for all other ports                   :08th March @ 1700 hrs                     

VGM Cut off                                        : 09th March @ 0200 hrs                     

VIA LIST SUBMISSION CUT-OFF     : 09th March @ 0300 hrs                     

           

ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting your 

valuable business to ONE.                  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative or 

Customer Service desk for additional information.                  

For, Ocean Network Express(India) Private Ltd.  

  

Authorized Signatory                             


